
PRESS RELEASE 

 

FREEZING BUSINESS ACTIVITIES AS A FUTURES BROKER ON BEHALF OF  

PT. MILLENIUM PRUDENT FUTURES 

 

On Wednesday, January 3, 2018, CoFTRA has suspended business activities as a futures broker on behalf of PT. 

Millenium Prudent Futures, based on the decision of Head of CoFTRA No. 01 of 2018. 

The freezing of such business activity is due to PT. Millennium Prudent Futures does not meet the terms of 
business licensing of futures brokers as required so that the company is no longer able to engage in futures 
trading activities.     

Freezing business activities against PT. Millenium Prudent Futures does not eliminate or waive the company's 
liability to customers' demands for any actions or violations that cause harm to the customer. 

With frozen business activities of PT. Millenium Prudent Futures, then CoFTRA also arrested all permission of 
futures broker at PT. Millenium Prudent Futures. 
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